Cornell University

Department of Chemistry
Baker Laboratory
Ithaca, New York 14853 USA

Professor Chou Kuo-Chen
Chemical Center
Physical Chemistry 2

P. 0. Box 740

S-220 07 Lund 7

SWEDEN

Dear Professor Chou:

February 5, 1980

I am writing to confirm that you have accepted my offer
of a Visiting Associate Professorship in Chemistry at Cornell,
for a period of two years from September 1, 1980 to September 1,

1982.

I look forward to having you join us this September.

HAS:gp

Sincerely yours,

Ntlclosga

H. A. Scheraga
Todd Professor of Chemistry



